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8 October 2015 
 

NARELLAN RHYTHMS RETURNS 
 

Narellan Rhythms Festival will transform Narellan Library Plaza into a music, light and culinary 

extravaganza on Saturday 24 October in celebration of cultural diversity.  

 

This year’s festival is themed A Cultural Tempo and offers a jam-packed program of music, dance, 

workshops and cultural activities from 5pm until 9pm. 

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said that this year’s festival will include a number of new 

additions to the program. 

 

“The festival provides the opportunity to showcase our cultural diversity and offers a vibrant and 

engaging program of events for our community to enjoy. 

 

“For the first time, residents can enjoy a digital projection of unique images celebrating our cultural 

diversity set to original music by artist Amanda Handel. 

 

“Other highlights include a twilight market, delicious cuisine from around the world and a mix of 

traditional and contemporary performances.” Cr Symkowiak said. 

 

Program Highlights: 

 

• A digital display of our multicultural past and present in a light and sound projection 

• Market stalls, food stalls and community workshops   

• West Javanese dance and bamboo flute performance 

• Matavai Cultural Arts Pacific Islander fire dancers   

• A showcase of live music and entertainment from around the world  

• Shadow puppet making 
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What: Narellan Rhythms Festival 
When: Saturday 24 October, 5pm – 9pm 

Where: Narellan Plaza, Elyard Street, Narellan 

Information: 4645 5129 or www.camden.nsw.gov.au 
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